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February 2011 Premium Contributions
of Remittance-by-Air Facility Users

The Remittance-by-Air facility is currently experiencing

downtime due to technical problems in the migration of Esoluzione’s

servers and the delay in the delivery of necessary equipment to

complete the said migration.

In view of these circumstances and as goodwill to PhilHealth and

the loyal users of this facility, Esoluzione, Inc. will shoulder the

February 2011 premium contributions of R-B-A users who remitted

their January 2011 contributions through the text payment facility.

For further inquiries, please call the Marketing and Collection

Department at 687-4956 to 57.


